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/ Please join us on SATURDAY 2" DECEMBER for
CAFE Café Compton’s Christmas Craft Fayre. There will

0’@ be a variety of stalls for buying hand-made
Christmas gifts for all the family such as preserves,
RUN BY THE COMMUNITY FOR THE COMMUNITY . . . . .
Christmas decorations, festive pot pourri, hair
accessories, hand knitted or crocheted items,
sweet treats and much much more.

A hand made gift is always so special to receive at Christmastime.

Café Compton will be open from 10.30am until 4pm serving festive treats. From 12 noon
until 2pm we will have hot turkey and stuffing rolls (vegetarian option also available) as
well as mulled wine for the afternoon.

Father Christmas has kindly agreed to visit and tell a Christmas story. He will be bringing
his elves and will be settling himself into his cosy grotto (with a glass of good cheer) and
he would very much like children and their families to come and meet him. Booking is
essential as it is a very busy time for him so please email: cafecompton@gmail.com by
Monday 20t November for a booking form to reserve a place for your family (bookings
are on first come, first served basis) and each child will receive a small gift from Father
Christmas. There will be no charge to visit

Father Christmas but he has asked ¢ ®
Café Compton to ask families to make qupgnzees

a donation to “Gympanzees” who he a world of fun & fithess

knows are neighbours of ours who have for all disabled children
just found their new home in Aust, supporting children with disabilities.

St. Peter's In the afternoon, we are absolutely delighted that St Peter’s Primary

School choir will be giving a performance. They will have a couple of
songs they wish to sing for us but then would love everyone to join in
some well known Christmas carols.

Memory/make a wish stars will be available from The Dinky Store from Friday 24t
November, again, for a donation to Gympanzees. You can write a message on a star in
memory of a loved one, make a wish or decorate it however you want to (remember to
use waterproof pens!). Stars will be hung on the railings outside Easter Compton Village
Hall on Saturday 2" December ready for the Christmas tree lights to be switched on at
4pm that day.

Should you wish to send a letter to Father Christmas then a post box will be in The Dinky
Store from Friday 17t November with the last posting date being 2" December —
remember to include your name and address so Father Christmas can reply!

Finally, should you wish to get involved, help on the day or have any questions then
please contact either Sarah Hunter (07870 208789) or Sandra Dawkins (07947 749888)



